
Bill Bay 

I was born in Joliette, IL in 1976, and moved to Port Charlotte in 1988.  I 

have been married to my wife Kristen for 24 years and we have two 

daughters, Gabriella and Gina.  We moved to Heron Creek in 2005. 

I have been an insurance agent since 2001 and opened my own agency 

in 2008.  

I am very involved on a volunteer basis with the Church of Jesus Christ 

of Latter-Day Saints.  I learned to speak Spanish fluently during 

missionary service in Peru from 1995-1997 

I have previously served as a board member for the Heron Creek 

Community Foundation and as a committee member for grants. 

Maria Rinaldo  

I worked for John Deere Company for 33 years starting in Canada.  In 

1977 I moved to our headquarters in Moline, Illinois into a 

management position where I managed an annual budget of over $2 

million and a team of 20 plus people.   Responsibilities included 

developing parts inventory software and training for our dealer 

organization worldwide.  I traveled extensively in the U.S., Canada, 

Europe and South America helping dealers manage their large parts 

investments, many over $1 million. 

I served on the HOA Board in Deep Creek, Florida including serving as 

Vice President and President from 2008 through 2014.  The association 

consists of 3900 single family home sites. 

Ona Lee Swain 

My husband, Gil and I have been residents and platinum members of 

Heron Creek since 2004.  He served on the original Foundation Board.  I 

have served on several committees and am currently a member of the 



Advisory Board of the club and am chairperson of the Greens 

Committee.  Our community has many needs, and I am eager to help 

fulfill those needs.  I would be honored to be selected to serve on the 

Foundation Board. 

Frank Goldschmidt 

My wife Roberta and I have lived in Heron Creek for 17 years and joined 

the Foundation upon its creation and have been an active member and 

contributor. 

I graduated from Brandeis University in 1963 and held Information 

Technology positions of increasing responsibility and became Vice 

President of IT for Hit or Miss Stores, a national retail company from 

1974 to 1980.  I worked at Robert Half International (a Fortune 500 

recruiting firm) from 1980 until I retired in 2002.  I was an individual 

producer and national training manager, specializing in placing 

computer professionals into Boston area companies. 

My interest in charities goes back to my early years when my Red Sox 

promoted the “Jimmy Fund” which raises money for treating children 

with cancer.  I will bring energy to any activity in which I am involved. 


